
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF BID CANCELLATION 
April 7, 2022 

 
Liquid Lime 

Bid Number 9045-50422-1 
Bid Issue Date 04/06/22 

 
 
 
The bid opening for the City of Tuscaloosa bid entitled Liquid Lime scheduled to open May 04, 2022 at 
9:00 CST is hereby cancelled. The City will re-advertise this project at a later date.  

 
If you have any questions, please contact Amanda Gann at agann@tuscaloosa.com.   
 
 

Thank you, 

 

Amanda Gann 
Purchasing Agent 

mailto:agann@tuscaloosa.com.

